
  
ASOR Executive Committee Meeting  

Sheraton New Orleans Hotel, January 27-28, 2018  
 
Present: Richard Coffman (Chair); Susan Ackerman (President); Timothy Harrison (Past 
President); Sharon Herbert (Vice President); Heather McKee (Treasurer); Lynn Swartz Dodd 
(Secretary); Joe Seger; Eric Meyers; Ann-Marie Knoblauch, Edward Wright (Development Chair); 
Andrew Vaughn (Executive Director). 
 
 BE IT RESOLVED: The Agenda is approved by unanimous consent.  

 
BE IT RESOLVED: T



2. CHI Update (Susan Ackerman, Andy Vaughn) 
ASOR’s governance style is to have member-populated standing committees provide 
oversight for all domains of ASOR activity. For example, in November, the Board voted 
to bring ASOR’s 



The CCC has been seeking to broaden membership on the various ASOR standing 
committees by placing ads in News@ASOR to encourage members to nominate 
themselves or others. The response has been excellent and people are offering to serve. 
This enables us to broaden ASOR governance.  

CAP has a new chair, Steve Falconer. A CAP sub-committee was established in 
November in order to address issues of safety and harassment.   

The Committee on Publications will need to appoint a new chair 



office operations were moved earlier. This would enable continuity and overlap with 
future staff.  

c. ASOR's New Home and ASOR's Archives (Susan Ackerman)  
 

Susan Ackerman briefed the Executive Committee on materials from Nelson Glueck’s 
excavations that are currently stored at the Harvard Semitic Museum, which were sent 
to G. Ernest Wright long ago.  A discussion about the possible ways to address the future 



Andy Vaughn reported on the cost of the needed space in various markets. Ed Wright 
reports that the last major campaign was $1.7 million over 3 years. We were especially 
successful in raising funds for scholarships.  
 

6. Location, Location, Location  



Andy Vaughn mentioned that SBL is going to compare our membership and attendee list 
with theirs in order to help us assess what impact there might be on members if a 
change were made. In  San Antonio, only 125 people out of 900 paid for both 
conferences. Andy Vaughn said that he would check on the numbers for the Boston 
meeting.  

Andy Vaughn is now a certified travel agent 



A discussion ensued about location and support for a purchase following a period of 
renting


